
Summary of Parental responses to RSE Consultation St Paul’s CE Primary School, Stalybridge 

Number of responses 26 

Year Groups  All Year Groups were represented in parental responses. Responses encapsulated 35 pupils 

Do you feel able to talk to your 
child about growing up and 
relationships? 
 

100% of respondents answered Yes 

Do you feel able to talk to your 
child about the changes they will 
experience such as puberty? 
 

100% of respondents answered Yes 

Looking at the Relationships and 
Sex Education Curriculum 
overview in the draft policy are 
you satisfied that the content is 
appropriate? 
 

96.12 % of respondents felt the Content is fully appropriate for all age groups. 
 
 
3.88% of respondents felt that the content is not appropriate in the following areas:  
Content not appropriate below year 5 

Do you feel that Relationships 
and Sex Education is an important 
part of the curriculum that makes 
a difference to young people? 
 

100 % of respondents said yes. 
Additional comments made included points on: 

  That it is great that this subject matter is incorporated into their learning.  

 How it is important that school do this but that it is also role of parents at home to teach these things alongside school. 

 In Key Stage 2, I think it would also be good to see a focus on the relationship a child has with themselves, (a positive relationship 
with the self) and the benefits that brings. Also about the influence of media/celebrities on a child's self-image, body image and 
status.  

 

Following the consultation with staff, parents and governors led to one change to the draft policy.  

It was agreed by governors to remove the following section from the Health and Wellbeing section of the Lower Key Stage Two section of the draft party. 

 How their body will, and their emotions may, change as they approach and move through puberty. 

It was agreed that elements of the curriculum relating to this would be taught within Upper Key Stage Two. 
 

 


